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 Prohibited Parking on the North West (NW) Barge   
 
 

 
 

Prohibited Parking on the North West (NW) Barge 
 

Due to a recent extreme weather event, which resulted in seawater ingress into ballast tanks on the NW barge 
an additional parking restriction has had to be introduced on the facility. This restriction is to allow safe access 
to ballast tanks for the FIPASS Maintenance Team, if called upon to carryout ballasting operations at short 
notice in the event of future seawater ingress. 
 
The blue shaded area can still be used for loading and unloading only, but parking for any duration is 
prohibited at anytime.  
 
Vehicle parking is still encouraged within the warehouses (South East & Centre) in the first instance, followed 
by the designated parking areas on the North East Barge. The Duty Operations Mnager can be contacted on 
22636 or emailed at fipass@atlink.co.fk if you require any further direction with regards parking on the facility. 
 
Atlink appoligise for any additional inconvienance this restriction may cause, however it’s been driven by a 
safe system of work.     
 
This Notice shall remain in force until further notice and is in addition to Safety Notice No 32 (FIPASS Parking), 
issued on the 15 February 2024. 
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General Manager  
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